September 20, 2022

To:	Responsible brothers in the churches in Asia
Re: 	2022 October LMA online conference 
Dear Brothers,
We would like to announce the date of the upcoming conference regarding the Lord's move to Asia. The conference will be held on Wednesday, October 26, 2022 from 12:00-17:30pm (UTC+8).

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, it is still difficult to gather in person. As there is a need for fellowship and blending, it was decided that this conference will be held online. We anticipate that through this time of blending, all the churches in Asia will be brought into the one accord in the fellowship of the Body of Christ for the increase and spread of His testimony in Azerbaijan, Bangladesh, Bhutan, Cambodia, India, Laos, Myanmar, Nepal, Pakistan, Sri Lanka, Turkey, Vietnam, Tajikistan, Timor Leste, as well as the GCC countries (Bahrain, Kuwait, Oman, Qatar, Saudi Arabia and United Arab Emirates). Through this fellowship we desire to give the Lord an unhindered way that the gospel of the kingdom might be preached in the whole inhabited earth and more church trees would be planted for the establishment of the kingdom of God.
The schedule is as follows:
Session 1: 12:00~13:45pm (UTC+8)
Session 2: 14:00~15:45pm (UTC+8)
Session 3: 16:00~17:30pm (UTC+8)

Specific conference guidelines will be announced later.

Registration qualification: Responsible brothers in the churches, and the saints who are recommended by the responsible brothers.
Registration is a must. To register, please fill in the form below and return it to lmaoffice2010@gmail.com before October 12.

Serving Ones
Lord’s Move to Asia
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Contact person：                                                           Mobile No.
Email address：
